
Community Affairs Board Meeting #3
Fall Quarter
October 17, 2006

Ice Breaker:  What We Have in Common!

Announcements/Speakers:  Jessica from Adopt-a-Block: There are
numerous ways to get involved and help the environment right here in
IV. They are having an a Halloween Festival (mentioned later in the
agenda), they are doing street cleanups before and after Halloween, as
well as normal clean ups throughout the year. Contact Jessica
805-968-2017 ext 24

Brittany from Campus Republicans: The College
Republicans are
hosting a week called “Support The Troops.” It is not politically
based, they will be tabling all week and making care packages to send
to the soldiers in Iraq. Contact Brittany at BLCullom@umail.ucsb.edu
for more infor

Active Meeting:  CARE FAIR posters

Upcoming Events:
One Time Events:

CAB Care Fair:
What? Come by and check out local non-profits and how you can get
involved in the community
Where? The Arbor
When? TOMORROW!! October 18th 11am-2pm

Kappa Dash:
What? Sign up to run or walk a 5K to benefit breast and ovarian
cancer. Hang out afterwards in the park for live music and prizes!
Contact Ellie Stone at 903-521-3274 or elissastone@umail.ucsb.edu if
interested!
Where? The race begins in front of Kappa Kappa Gamma on Picasso Rd.
and ends in Greek Park
When? October 21 at 10 am

Boo at the Zoo:
What? The Zoo needs a number of volunteers to help with set up or to
be a costumed character! Contact Heather or Christopher at  805
962-5339 or by email at chorrigan@sbzoo.org  or hjohnson@sbzoo.org



Where? The Santa Barbara Zoo
When? October 27, 28, 29

Adopt-A-Block Halloween Festival
What? IV Recs and Parks is holding their 9th annual Halloween
Festival! Held for families in the IV/Goleta area, the park is filled
with everything from haunted houses to pumpkins! Volunteers needed to
work at the event and one member of CAB is also being asked to sit on
the committee and represent CAB during planning sessions. The first
meeting is this Friday at 3pm. If interested contact Jessica Van
Leuven at 805-968-2017 ext 24.
Where? AnisQ’Oyo’ Park 950 Embarcadero Del Mar
When? October 29, 2-8pm

Hearts Adaptive Riding Program
What? Hearts Adaptive Riding, which provides therapeutic horsemanship
activities to disabled children and adults, is preparing the Hearts
facility for winter and needs some help. Bring work gloves and a great
attitude. Refreshments will be provided. Tasks include: picking up
rocks, cutting weeds, painting, setting up, etc. Contact Rouven at
heartsadaptiveriding@yahoo.com or 805-964-1519.
Where? 4420 Calle Real
When? 10-2 10/22 and 10/29

Forest Foundation in SB Costume Ball for Senior Citizens  at Maravilla
Senior Living Community
What? Volunteers will set up, clean up, participating in art projects
with seniors, serving snacks, hanging out, and driving.  Contact
Jessica Wiggins at Jessica@markswiggins.com or 415-846-1232
When? October 29 5:30 – 9:30
Where? Maravilla Senior Living Community

City of Santa Barbara Parks and Recreation
What? Numerous volunteer opportunities! Flag Football at one of 12
elementary schools, After school Carnivals, Halloween Dance, etc. Find
Cassidy or Ellie after meeting
When? Various dates!

Sigma Alpha Zeta Domestic Violence Awareness Week
What? Events throughout the week that all help to raise awareness.
Tonight there will be a workshop hosted by staff from Domestic
Violence Solutions and Men Against Rape at 7:30 pm in Broida Hall
1610. Wednesday a fundraiser at Gina’s Pizza from 5-9, with proceeds
going to activities for children who suffer from domestic violence in



their homes. Thursday there will be a silent walk starting from
Cheadle Hall to the Women’s Center lawn at 12:15, and that night a
film will be shown on Domestic Violence at 7pm in the Life Sciences
Building 1001
When? ALL WEEK!

Teach for America Information Session  What? Information Session about
Teach for America and it’s purpose. Check out the website:
www.teachforamerica.org
When? October 26 at 6:30 pm.
Where? South Hall 1431

Goleta Valley Beautiful Tree Planting
What? Good, clean fun, exercise in the outdoors, service hours, and
bes of all the feeling that you are doing something good for the
community.  Wear comfortable shoes, FREE PIZZA for volunteers. Contact
Scott Bull at gvbvolunteers@gmail.com
When? Saturday, October 21 9-12
Where? Glenn Annie Open Space NeighborWoods

Opportunities to Volunteer a Regular Basis:

DAWG
What? Volunteer needed to manage, coordinate, recruit, train, retain
our volunteer base. Much of the work can be done from home! Should be
organized and love dogs! Contact Andrea at 805-681-0561 or
dawgnsb@yahoo.com
When? Regular basis, schedules would be worked out with them
Where? DAWG shelter downtown

Lynn Lavine
What? Mrs. Lavine is a community member who would like to have a
volunteer help her with her groceries two times a month. Please
contact her at 805-898-1032 if interested
When? Twice a month

Ongoing CAB Projects:

Children: Kelsey South (kels@umail.ucsb.edu)

Boys and Girls Club
What? Volunteers will tutor and spend time with kids at the Boys and



Girls Club downtown! Rides can be provided! Contact Madeline
Kokosinski at mkokosinski@umail.ucsb.edu for more info.
Where? TBA
When? TBA
x Boys and Girls Club weekly trips start soon!

Transition House
What? Volunteers will spend time with after-school program kids and
help them with homework, etc. Contact Adrienne Lawrence at
adrienne_lawrence@umail.ucsb.edu  for more info.
Where? TBA
When? TBA
x Transition House weekly trips: stay tuned to find out when!

Senior Citizens: Allysen Mahaffey (allysen_mahaffey@umail.ucsb.edu)

Friendship Manor—
What? Volunteers will hang out with the residents of Friendship Manor.
When?
x Friendship Manor weekly trips: stay tuned to find out when!

Animals: Adrienne Lawrence (adrienne_Lawrence@umail.ucsb.edu)
                Stephanie Thompson sthompson@umail.ucsb.edu

DAWG
What? Volunteers will spend time with dogs and help clean, play and
walk them. You must attend a Saturday training session first. Contact
Stephanie Thompson at Adrienne_Lawrence@umail.ucsb.edu  for more info!
Where? Dog shelter off of Patterson,
When? TBA

Tutoring:

Family Literacy Program
What? Tutor program for elementary school children. Volunteers will
read to the child, and have them read to you! Contact Nancy Thuavanuti
at Thuavanuti@umail.ucsb.edu or Christina Fulcher at Fulch747@aol.com
or Lizzy Lalanne at elalanne@umail.ucsb.edu for more info!
When? You work out the schedule with the family, you give1 hour a week.
ORIENTATION IS NEXT THURSDAY, THE 19th FROM 5-6:30

Advancing College Transitions
What? Volunteers will mentor first generation college students, you
will attend events to get to know your student, go on trips to



different college campuses, as well as SAT prep sessions. Contact
Cassidy Zanko at czanko@umail.ucsb.edu for more info!

Hunger/Homeless: Stephanie Romero (sjromero@umail.ucsb.edu)

Breakfast Club
What? Volunteers will help displaced members of the community. Hang
out in the park and distribute bagels and juice to less fortunate
members of our community. Contact Stephanie Romero at
sjromero@umail.ucsb.edu for more info!
Where? Meet in front of St. Mark’s Church Wednesday
When? 8-9 am
x Breakfast Club will begin meeting TOMORROW!

Environment: John O’Neill (theviper22@umail.ucsb.edu)

FOUNDATION MEETING
Kappa Kappa Gamma requested $2000 to pay for the t-shirts given to the
runners of their 6th annual Kappa Dash: Key for the Cure. Last year
they raised over $13,000 to aid breast cancer research and education.
CAB FOUNDATION Committee approved $2,000 for the project.

UCSB College Republicans requested  $400.00 to facilitate the
fundraiser entitled: Support Our Troops Care Package Drive.  Students
are collecting items at the Ucen all week. Funds will be used for
shipping costs.  CAB FOUNDATION Committee approved $400.00 for the
project.

La Escuelita requested $500.00 to provide a Thanksgiving Dinner for
the low-income families of Isla Vista. CAB FOUNDATION Committee
approved $500.00 for the dinner.

Family Literacy Program Coordinators requested $1600.00 for books and
incentive materials for the children being tutored for the year and
orientation materials. FLP matches approximately 80-100 UCSB students
with children in the community to read together every week. A book is
left with the child every week. CAB FOUNDATION Committee approved the
$1600.00.

--
Elissa Stone
elissastone@umail.ucsb.edu



_______________________________________________
cab-minutes mailing list
cab-minutes@as.ucsb.edu

_______________________________________________
as-staff mailing list
as-staff@as.ucsb.edu


